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March 2021 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 

Head of Geography 
1 September 2021 

 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Head of Geography at All Hallows Catholic High School.  
Our application pack contains all of the information you should require to enable you to apply for 
the post advertised. However, should you wish to have an informal discussion about the role or to 
seek clarification on any of the information you have received, please do not hesitate to telephone 
to speak to me at school or arrange a socially-distanced visit. 
 
All Hallows is a highly successful Catholic High School, located close to Preston in the South 
Ribble town of Penwortham. The school is well respected in the local community and has been 
rated ‘outstanding’ by Ofsted since 2013.  
 
We are proud of our caring community and the relationships we forge with one another  
as we strive to maintain a positive working environment in which our young people can flourish. We 
are seeking to appoint a well-qualified and enthusiastic Head of Geography to become  
part of our thriving school. The successful candidate will be joining a highly effective team of 
Geography staff, who year on year enthuse our pupils in the love of the subject and who are 
responsible for delivering some of the strongest GCSE results in the school. 
 
 
The schedule for appointment is: 
 
• Closing date for applications:   12 noon Wednesday 21st April 2021 
 
• Shortlisting:           Thursday 22nd April 2021  
 
• Date of interview:           Wednesday 28th April 2021 
  
 
Candidates called for interview will be contacted to discuss the arrangements for the day of 
interview. Due to the restrictions imposed with regard to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic we will 
issue detailed instructions about the process to shortlisted candidates. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr C Horrocks 
Headteacher 
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